
Thursday 1st December 2022

SUBJECT OPTIONS 2023

Dear parents and caregivers,

It is time for our Y10-12 students to choose their subject options for 2023, with support
from their parents. Students will need to sign into Google using their Elim student email
address in order to complete the form.

If your child is new to Elim, please email your option preferences to:

Nigel.Cato@elim.school.nz

The form needs to be completed by your child, with the parent declaration filled in by
you, by Thursday 8th December.

Y11-13 OPTIONS 2023

Ngā mihi,
Julie Nola

Assistant Campus Lead, Team Leader Y9-13

Julie.Nola@elim.school.nz
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